
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Dhugal Hanton
Cc: arsenio.jones@matadorresources.com; csnow@matadorresources.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hensley, Chad,

EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) nApp2111251356 Derna Booster Station
Date: Monday, August 9, 2021 2:44:00 PM

RE: Incident #NAPP2111251356
 
Monica,
 
Your request for an extension to September 2nd, 2021 is approved.
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Dhugal Hanton <vertexresourcegroupusa@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 11:09 AM
To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>;
blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov
Cc: arsenio.jones@matadorresources.com; csnow@matadorresources.com
Subject: Extension Request nApp2111251356 Derna Booster Station
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Vertex Resources is requesting a 30-day extension for the Derna Booster Station. The closure report
is underway as laboratory analysis from confirmation sampling is still being completed. 
 
Incident #: nAPP2111251356 DOR: April 21, 2021
 
Thank you Monica
 

Monica Peppin
Project Manager

Vertex Resource Group Ltd.
3101 Boyd Drive,
Carlsbad, NM  88220

P 575.725.5001 Ext. 711
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Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may contain
confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, use, or
distribution of the information included in this message and any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us by reply email and immediately and permanently delete this message
and any attachments. Thank you. 
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